
 

Veterinary Inspection Officer 

 New and exciting 12 month full time contract position 

 Work in a position of integrity 

 Current Victorian Drivers Licence Required 

 Motor vehicle and phone provided 

Greyhound Racing Victoria (GRV) is in the business of governing, operating and promoting 
greyhound racing of the highest integrity to wagering operators nationally and internationally and to 
Victorian clubs for the enjoyment of members, wagerers and on-course racegoers.   GRV is 
committed to attracting, selecting and retaining the best calibre of people to achieve the highest 
level of performance and behavioural standards required for each position.   

If you are a person of high integrity with a strong work ethic, good communication skills and a 
flexible approach to problem solving that enjoys travel within your role, then this newly created role 
just might be what you are looking for. 

Reporting directly to the Chief Steward the Veterinary Inspection Officer will be responsible for 
formulating and managing a systematic program of out-of-competition sampling for prohibited 
substances in greyhounds.    Travel for this role will be required throughout metropolitan and 
country areas of Victoria and may involve some weekend availability as the successful incumbent 
will be conducting animal welfare visits in relation to welfare concerns and for verification of 
illness/injury to greyhounds scratched on racedays.   

To apply for this position please send your cover letter addressing the following selection criteria 
together with a copy of your resume to careers@grv.org.au  by Close of Business Friday 30 January 
2015: 

 Well developed conflict resolution skills 

 Effective time management and organisational skills 

 Highly developed report writing skills 

 Highly developed communications skills both verbal and written 

 Sound judgement/decision making capabilities 

 Well developed computer application skills 

 Demonstrated understanding of WHS procedures 
 
The successful candidate must be currently qualified and a registered Veterinary Practitioner, 
practical veterinary experience and specialised knowledge of the greyhound racing industry 
would be highly regarded. 

For further information please contact Mr Glenn Fish on telephone number (03) 8329 1157 or for a 
copy of the position description, please visit our web site – www.grv.org.au  

GRV is an EEO employer 
Employees must have the right to work in Australia 

All offers of Employment will be subject to a satisfactory police check 
 

The content on this page was published on 15-01-2015. If you notice any inaccuracies, please report it here    

https://www.grv.org.au/report-outdated-information/?durl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.grv.org.au%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2014%2F01%2FVet-Insp-Officer-15.01.14-Job-Ad1.pdf

